
Highlights
Welcome back!

Attendance Awards
Congratulations to the 230 children who received a 100%
attendance award for the Spring Term. Last year we had 144
children so well done!
Of these children, 70 have full attendance since September, so an
additional well done to them.

Nursery Stay Play and Learn
Our April stay and play was very well attended, thank you so much to families for 
supporting your child. The health visitor came along and was able to give advice and support to
families, look out for the next meeting this term.

Upcoming EventsReminders
KS2 SATs

Our Y6 pupils are to take their SATs this
month. We wish them well, they have all
worked very hard and we are very proud
of their excellent attitude towards their

learning. Good luck Year 6!

KS2 children may bring a piece of fruit
each day to eat at breaktime. The KS1

and Early Years pupils are provided with
fruit free of charge.

Monday 5th May - Bank Holiday
Don’t forget school is 
closed next Monday!

BLUE pETER bADGE WINNER
Many congratulations

to our Blue Peter
badge winner, we are

so proud of you!

Stone Age Extravaganza
Well done to Year 3 for your amazing performances to families. Your singing and acting skills are
truly amazing! What a great way to remember your learning and thank you for sharing it with us. 
I am sure you will remember this for many years to come.



Reception Readers
A big thank you to our older children for supporting our Reception Readers. It is lovely to

see you sharing your love of reading with your Brothers, Sisters and friends in
Reception. You are excellent role models.

Breckon Hill Primary School’s Actions to Address the Cost of the School Day 
Schools are asked to look at how they can make sure the school day does not put

financial pressure on families. We currently have the following measures in place to help
families with school costs.

 

Swimming
Congratulations to Mrs Hill’s class who have been working very hard in their

swimming lessons. We are so pleased with your excellent effort and progress! We
have received lovely feedback about your good listening skills and excellent

behaviour.

We sometimes ask children to
bring an item for the foodbank at

harvest time. We don’t ask
families to send children in

dressing up costumes for World
Book Day or wear red noses,

instead we organise fun things in
school to celebrate the day such
as competitions and activities. 

Uniform is affordable.
We have a selection of

new and nearly new
uniform items available

from the Community
Centre.

As part of our wider
curriculum, after school

clubs are free. 

School trips and
residential

excursions are fully
funded by school.

On Nationwide event
days, we never ask the

children to bring
money. Our aim is to
raise awareness and

join in.



School Uniform
FREE Pre loved and new

Good quality school uniform is available
from Amanda at the Community Centre.

Please help us reduce waste by
supporting this resource. Often jumpers
are barely worn before children grow out

of them so please donate any good
quality uniform so we can recycle.

Please remember that the Community
Centre offer an Eco Shop available to all.

Please pop in to get great shopping
bargains!

Breckon Hill 
Community Centre

Contact Amanda Buck on
 01642 248704 

or breckonhillcentre@gmail.com 
to find out more.

You will also find education courses for
adults and general information.

Free School Meals

Are your children entitled to a free school meal?

Please call the school office if you wish to enquire about your eligibility for
free school meals.

Attendance Ambassadors
Summer 1

Zoe 
Ava-Lee

Khadeejah 
Elyon 

Olufife 
Walter

Oluwadunmininu
Jesse 
Amira 
 Jade 
Dayne 
Heer 
Mina 
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Attendance - April 2025

Nursery 89% Y2G 96% Y4B 95%

R/Y1R 96% Y2H 87% Y5H 96%

R1M 92% Y3M 96% Y5B 94%

R1C 96% Y3S 92% Y5F 98%

Y1H 97% Y3T 96% Y6KH 96%

Y1F 97% Y4N 97% Y6JH 97%

Y2P 98% Y4T 96% Y6A 95%

Rhia 
Mariya

Jessica 
Chloe
Rhabit
Ritaj 



  
 
 

 
 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs Week

Monday 26th May -
Friday 30th May

Holidays - School Closed

Friday 18th July 
Break up for Summer

Holiday

Monday
12th May

Tuesday
13th May

Wednesday
14th May

Thursday
15th May

English
Paper 1

Grammar
Punctuation
and Spelling

English
Paper 3
Reading

Maths
Paper 1

Arithmetic

Maths
Paper 3

Reasoning

 English
Paper 2

Grammar
Punctuation
and Spelling 

-
Maths

Paper 2
Reasoning 

-

Friday 16th May
Y1 8:45

Y2 9:30

Friday 23rd May
Y5 8:45

Y6 9:30

Friday 6th June Reception 8:45

Friday 13th June
Y3 8:45

Y4 9:30

Maryam
Hayaa
Yousaf

Sifet
Farhan

Oluwatosin
Oluwafirefunmi

Aysiah-Rose
Mohammed
Anna Maria

Mujtaba
Mewan
Jozef

Marshall
Muhammed
Keitumetse
Muhammad

Subhaan

Raman
Jan

Michael
Ahsan
Arshia
Aliyah
Zahra
Ruya
Jovial
Mariya

Ismaeel
Esa Khan

Zoe
Tobias
Aybak
Olufife
Hasan
Talyh

Assessment Dates 

Year 1 Phonics screening check takes
place week commencing Monday 2nd

June.

Y4 Multiplication Check will be held within
the 3-week period from Monday 2nd June. 

Ilma
Camron

Erin
Lenny
Amelia
Adam
Anabel
Marian

Arya
Iman
Ziyad

Sidney
Holli

Aamani
Ibrahim

Isatu
Harris

Diary Dates

Please look out for invitations and texts
which will be sent to you if your child is

to receive an award.

Y6 SATs Dates

Summer Awards Assemblies


